
   
 

 
 

W.A. Hough High Testing Reminder 
 

  

 

 

Final Exams for first semester courses will be given starting next week on 
the following schedule: 
 
Wednesday 1/13/16 = First Block classes 
Thursday 1/14/16 = Second Block classes 
Friday 1/15/16 = Third Block classes 
Tuesday 1/19/16 = Fourth Block classes 
Wednesday 1/20/16 = Make Up Day for Exams 
 
 
Please make every effort to have your child at school and on time the days 
that these tests are being administered, so that we may begin testing 
promptly in the morning. It is better to encourage your child to be relaxed, 
rather than to encourage additional drill or extra study at the last minute. 
Plenty of sleep and a good breakfast before testing are helpful since alert 
students perform better. Your child will need to bring two No. 2 pencils to 
school and a calculator for their Math and/or Science exams. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Susan Keiger, Testing 
Coordinator, at 980-344-0514. 
 
Thank you for your support! 

 


